Denver, Colorado,
Novenber 9th, 1911.

General John Chase,
The Adjutant General, State of Colorado,
Denver, Colorado.

Your very kind letter of November 3rd, congratulating me

on my promotion to Lieutenant of Troop C, has been received. I

wish to thank you for your interest and encouragement and assure
you that I shall do everything in my power to perform my duties as
such in a satisfactory manner; also, to further the interests

my Troop and the Guard in general, in every way possible.

Very respectfully,

Lieutenant, Troop C,
1st Squadron Cavalry,
N, G. C.




